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15 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
  
It has been a fabulous end to the half term with an emotional and professional Celebration of 
Music yesterday.  Thank you to all children and staff involved. You are amazing! The tears of 
joy slowly drying and the memories will last long for all those who were able to join us. 
 
I can update you that Reception class will continue to be taught by Mrs Lloyd and Mrs Tyler 
after half term. I have also arranged for SENDCo expertise to join us from Tuesday 26 
February. 
 
We are still awaiting the final Ofsted Report which should be with us after half term. 
 
Thank you again for all your support and my very best wishes for a restful half term. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr Ian Page BSc (Jt Hons.), PGCE, MSc, NPQH 
Interim Headteacher 
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